
 

 

Public Notice to All Citizens 

of the City of Pinehurst 

 

A Public Hearing will be held on Tuesday, 

September 12, 2023 at 6:00 P.M. at the  

Pinehurst City Hall, 2497 Martin Luther King 

Jr. Drive, Orange, Texas to consider adoption 

of the City budget for the Fiscal Year October 

1, 2023 through September 30, 2024. 

 

This budget with raise more total property 

taxes than last year’s budget by $80,786 or 

11.32%, and of that amount, $4,693 is tax 

revenue to be raised from new property added 

to the tax roll this year.  
 

 

 


